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Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead 

 
  
Friday 8th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you know we were due to hold our Summer Music Concert on the evening of Thursday 14th 

June 2018.  Unfortunately Mrs Saunders is off sick at the moment and it is unlikely that she will 

be back next week. 

 

We couldn’t possibly manage without her and she would hate to miss such a wonderful 

occasion, so we have decided to postpone the concert and we will find another suitable date in 

July. 

 

This will of course give our musicians a few more weeks to practise! 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Fox 

Headteacher 
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